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HOLYHEAD – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS    06/2026 
 

Terminal 5 Turning and Berth Line Fender 

 

Issued: 1st January, 2025 

  

Mariners are advised that Terminal 5 dolphin 5F turning and berth line fenders have been removed 
leaving the pile and concrete structure exposed. 
 
 

  
 
 
Mariners are also reminded that due to previous damage Terminal 3 dolphin D9 turning fenders are also 
out of service. 
 
A notice will be issued when the fenders are back in commission. 
 
 
 
John Goddard 
Harbour Master 


